KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC

SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner
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KSPS Book Parade
20th August 2024

9th August 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Book Character Parade will be held on Tuesday 20th August 2024 at 9:45am, on the
basketball court.

We welcome all parents/carers and other family members to this event. All visitors are
requested to sit in a socially distanced manner in the designated area near the basketball court.
We would like to remind all visitors that we are still under COVID guidelines and ask that you
stay in the designated area. When the event is finished, we ask that all visitors exit the school,
promptly.

The Book Character Parade is a fantastic opportunity for students to celebrate books and
reading in a creative way. Students can come along dressed up as their favourite book
character or they can dress up as part of the Book Week theme: ‘Reading is Magic’. Please
remind your children that they must wear appropriate school footwear (no thongs or sandals),
sun smart clothing (shoulders covered) and bring their school hat for play at lunch and recess.

The names of all students dressing up will be placed in a raffle and those students will be in the
running to win some amazing book packs.

Looking forward to a great Book Week in 2024!
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Sandra Martin Bronwyn Hardie-Grant
Principal Teacher Librarian
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